
          The County of Sullivan, Ethics Board  
            Meeting    May 28, 2019 

                    Minutes 

 

The Sullivan County Ethics Board meeting was called to order by the  

Chairman, Ken Walter at 9:48AM 

In attendance were: 

 Ken Walter 

 Lorne Green 

 Nick Speranza 

 John Konefal 

 John Kiefer 

The primary agenda item was to elect the slate of officers for the 
current year. 

After 1st & 2nd and a unanimous vote the following slate was appointed: 

 John Kiefer, Chairman 

 Lorne D. Green, Vice Chairman 

 Ken Walter, Secretary  

 

The next order of business was the suggestion that a meeting be held 
with the Board and County Attorney, Cheryl McCausland, to discuss 
changes in the ethic’s code that are expected to be adopted for fiscal 
year 2021 by New York State. 



The Board members also suggested a follow-up with Luis Alvarez, 
President of the Legislators,  for the purpose of determining the status 
of the recommended changes to the Ethics Code that were put forward 
to the Legislators last year by the Board.  

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 
10:15AM. 

John W. Kiefer, Secretary 
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